
December 8, 2021 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re:  Application to Amend Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 
 UG-210784-Supplemental 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

After consultation with Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“WUTC”) Staff, 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Cascade”) submits the enclosed maps as supplemental 
appendices to UG-210784, Application to Amend Certificate of Public Convenience and 
Necessity. The maps depict the area being added as well as the surrounding area with docket 
numbers for reference.  

 UG-210784-CNGC-Supplemental-Appendix A-2-12.08.21.pdf
 UG-210784-CNGC-Supplemental-Appendix A-4-12.08.21.pdf
 UG-210784-CNGC-Supplemental-Appendix A-11-12.08.21.pdf
 UG-210784-CNGC-Supplemental-Appendix A-12-12.08.21.pdf

Cascade also provides the following answers in response to questions from WUTC Staff in this 
docket: 

1. How many customers are being served in each area requested in Docket UG-210784?

a. Appendix A-12 Pasco:  494 customers
b. Appendix A-12 Richland:  1 customer
c. Appendix A-12 Wallula:  0 customers
d. Appendix A-11 Plymouth:  3 customers
e. Appendix A-11 Paterson:  0 customers
f. Appendix A-4 Poulsbo:  0 customers
g. Appendix A-2 Sedro Woolley:  2 customers
h. Appendix A-2 NE Mount Vernon:  7 customers
i. Appendix A-2 S. Mount Vernon:  5 customers
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2.  Are the areas requested in Docket UG-210784 fully developed (no more expansion) and 
served?  
 No, these areas are not fully developed and served. 
 
The remaining supplemental information requested by WUTC Staff in this docket regarding 
legal descriptions for the updated appendices will be provided as soon as possible. 
 
If you have questions on this information, please contact me at (208) 377-6015. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Lori Blattner 
 
Lori Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
Lori.blattner@intgas.com 
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